
St. Veronica Athletic Boosters Meeting – April 14, 2021 
 
Attendees: Laura Hannah, Matt McConnell, Aaron Heller, Lee Gupton, Any Eiser, Brian Polark, 
David Franta, Jarret Foster, Angie Ford, Tina Hamilton, Rob Buehner, Matt Reckman, Matt 
McConnell 
 
Jarrett Foster – provided an update on status of SVTM Football registrations, coaching, plans for 
2021 season 
 
New Board Members were nominated in March, elected at this meeting and terms begin June 
1st 
-Brian Polark elected as new President 
-Tina Hamilton elected as Girls’ AD 
-Lee Gupton elected as Boys’ AD 
-Matt Reckman elected as Treasurer 
-David Franta elected for 2nd term as Corresponding Secretary 
-Aaron Heller elected for 2nd term as Concessions Coordinator 
 
Next Meeting – May 4, 2021 
 
Office Updates 
 
Boys AD 

• Boys volleyball going ok 
• The team would like to do an 8th grade night – Dave and Aaron to help coordinate with 

the coach – talking about doing it May 7th at 7:00 – Angie will help with flowers and 
balloons  

• Andy will have the banners up by then 
• Basketball uniform collection done other than 3-4 individuals that need to be tracked 

down 
• Cross Country – Kris Durand is on board to be the coach but she does not also want to 

be the coordinator so need to recruit additional support for the coordinator 
o Once registration ends, we can look for possibly a parent coordinator 

• Golf – Rob and Matt McConnell have been coordinating with Seth on an updated golf 
program 

• Golf promotion – need to get registration info out this week 
o 3 1.5 hour Saturday clinics with golf pro 
o Keep the golf shirt/hat 
o Registration - $200 
o 5th – 8th grade boys and girls 
o Practices – 1 night par 3 round & 1 Night chip and putt 
o Jarrett Foster said that he would contribute a $200  toward city championship 

• Need to get an update fixing the cart – Steve was going to work on this with welders 



 
 
Girls AD 
• Angie/Tina will check if there any other updates for volleyball equipment, etc.  
• Volleyball registration – we have 11 or 12 registered as of today 
• We have 5 coaching applications  
• Working on A – team non-parent coaches 
• Have coaches for the younger grades 
• Evaluations and Tryouts will be May 20/21; working on securing evaluators 
• K-2 Volleyball Clinic – May 10, 12, 13 proposed clinic – but FAB needs the gym on the 

12th 
o We’ll just do it on the 10th and 13th 1.5 hours 4:30 – 6:00 – $20 / No shirt 

• We also discussed looking at possibly trying to giving the junior high grade teams 
additional practice times  

 
VP Update 
• Boys volleyball pictures are in process; banners are ready 
• Andy will follow up with him on golf/clinic registrations 
• We agreed that we won’t host any volleyball tournament games 
 
Concessions Updates 
• 4 weeks of boys volleyball  
• Planning to defrost the freezer after volleyball season 
 
Parish Rep 
• Basketball surveys were sent out ; all positive feedback 
 
Corresponding Secretary 
• Upcoming communications: golf, volleyball clinic, and reminder on volleyball and cross 

country registrations 
 

Recording Secretary 
• Upcoming Facebook communications: golf, volleyball clinic, and reminder on volleyball 

and cross country registrations 
• Send to Denise for newsletter  
 
Treasurer 
• Will need to have budget ready to present at May meeting 
• Scholarships will be paid in May 
• Gym floor refinishing early June 
 
President 
• Coordinating with the coaches for scholarship applications for Booster and DMO 



 
 
 
 


